
CONNECTICUT  BILL  GIVES
TEACHERS A PASS
Catholic League president Bill Donohue points out why HB 5473,
a  bill  in  Connecticut  that  eliminates  the  statute  of
limitations for childhood sexual abuse claims, is inherently
discriminatory:

 Just as we saw with anti-Catholics in Colorado and New York,
the  “let’s-get-the-Church”  gang  is  in  full  gear  in
Connecticut.  None  of  those  supporting  this  legislation  is
interested in combating child sexual abuse: if they were, they
would not give public institutions a pass. As it stands, this
bill will do absolutely nothing to bring relief to those who
have been previously abused by a public school employee. 

 As  is  the  case  in  other  states,  public  employees  enjoy
sovereign immunity from such claims and cannot be sued for
damages unless a bill specifically authorizes it. Accordingly,
the Catholic League calls the bill’s sponsors’ bluff: make it
inclusive of all institutions, public as well as private, or
pull it.

 It is hardly surprising that we have heard nothing from the
teachers’ unions and all the other lobbyists for the public
schools.  They  know  that  if  the  statute  of  limitations  is
eliminated in cases of childhood sexual abuse that took place
in the schools, many former administrators and teachers—to say
nothing of current school districts—would be forced to face
the fire. Justice demands, however, that they suffer the same
fate of those in private institutions. Either that, or stop
with the grandstanding and withdraw this discriminatory bill
altogether.

Contact the bill’s sponsor: Beth.Bye@cga.ct.gov
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